
April 12, 2018 

PAC Minutes 

Present: Mr. Sladek, Tonya Thorson, Wendy Wales, Brian Flemming 

Proceedings: 

• Reports: 

• Treasurer – PAC balance = $4,229.95. Expenses , $100.00 for Volunteer to Win Program 

Old Business: 

• Penny Challenge – Was a great success, over $1500 was donated to the American Heart 

Association.  Mrs. Finnestad’s class was the winner of the penny challenge this year. 

• FishFry/Book Fair – No final number yet.  Book Fair money goes towards the purchase of 

new books and items for our library. 

• Casino Night – April 13th is Casino Night, Carlos Creek Winery. 

New Business: 

• Coffee and Rolls for May  – May 6th, Kindergarten to volunteer. 

• Next PAC Meeting – Tuesday, May 8, 2018 

Principal’s Report: 

• End of the year picnic is scheduled for May 21st, unless something changes.  

• Staff Appreciation Day is scheduled for May 16th or May 23rd, still finalizing. 

• Registration papers are out, please return them to the school as soon as you can. 

• Math Masters for 5th graders is April 20th. 

• Speech Festival is April 20th in the Great Hall, all are welcome. 

• School District has a scheduled two hour late start on April 25th, St Mary’s starts as a normal 

school day. 

• 2nd Grade 1st Communion Reception is April 27th. 

• 4th Grade Ground Water Festival is May 4th. 

• 5th Grade Safety Day is May 5th. 

• St. Mary’s Golf Tournament is scheduled for May 30th. 

 

*May Meeting - Tuesday, May 8th at 7pm 


